MAARS Club Meeting – April 9, 2021

Reporting: Tim Schmidt KE0ZQX

21 people in attendance

Officer Reports:

President: No new report
Vice-President: No new report
Treasurer: As of March 31, 2021:
Cash on hand: \$44.00
Checking Account: \$501.30
Saving Account: \$380.25
Total: \$925.65

Known expenses for 2021: \$154.28 estimated equipment insurance due in June

Old Business:

Field Day: Robert Oberle KI5FFE gave an update to possible field day activities. Discussion Took place on possible locations not limited to: Pot 1 Lake, MHK damn, Tuttle State Park, and Fancy Creek. Field day is the last weekend in June!

New Business:

Test session in Clay Center on April 10

Jim Foster KSOVO gave an update on testing and possible locations. Will try to have testing the back half of the year.

John Klimek KOMHK reminded everyone of the upcoming Comm Academy that is being hosted online. John listed some of the topics being covered and reminded everyone that the information is in the google groups message board. John will also host a web meeting during and after the sessions for discussion.

Brief discussion on repeater programing and the Fusion repeater. No updates at this time.

Dave Mills KD0AZG reminded everyone that WARN is still active and anyone wanting to participate should get in touch with him.

Motion made to adjourn the meeting. Motion seconded and passed, meeting closed @ 1915 hours.

It was nice to see some new people at our meeting, especially a youngster! I hope to continue to see the number of participants in the future. We also will continue to have the Keats Park for future meetings, unless an alternative is brought forward.